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IN THIS 

ISSUE  

A New 

Website  

Our 

hardworking 

committee 

developed a 

new website!  

One Step 

Closer  

An 

anonymous 

donor has 

stepped in to 

help reach our 

goal.  

We Need Your 

Support  

The June 

ballot is our 

goal.  

A New 

Website!  
www.harpswellnecklibrary.org  

 
One of our talented committee members recently 

created an informative and beautiful website (see 

photo above). Please visit it and share your support 

by sending us a note through the SEND A NOTE link. 

(GLEN GRAUER PHOTO on website). 
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The Harpswell Neck 

Library Committee is 

Hard at Work and We 

Need Your Support  

 

We have new members joining us 

every month and all are eager to bring 

our Harpswell Neck library back to 

town.  

We envision a close-to-home space 

where we can share books, create 

events and educational programs for 

all ages, and celebrate the community 

we live in. Our collection of books, 

DVDs, and puzzles are in storage thanks 

to our volunteers. 

We are currently gathering support to 

convince the town to allow us to use  

the currently unused administration 

building at Mitchell Field. With the help 

of an anonymous donor, the building 

would be renovated and refurbished 

to house a library, a non-profit hub for 

other local nonprofit agencies to work 

and gather, and create a community 

center for our residents to enjoy 

educational events and activities. The 

best part? We do not need financial 

funding from the town thanks to the 

donor! 

Please contact our town 

selectmembers to let them know you 

support this plan to get this measure 

onto the June ballot. 

We know that our local families, 

residents, and visitors to the Neck will 

appreciate the activities and programs 

we plan to offer through our wide 

network of volunteers at the library. 

Questions and comments: 

HarpswellLibrary@gmail.com 

 One Step Closer 

We are one step closer to creating a library, a 

nonprofit hub, and community center on the 

Neck. 

An anonymous donor is gifting the Town of Harpswell the 

funds to renovate and repurpose the administration 

building at Mitchell Field for the use of a library, a nonprofit 

hub, and community center. For this gift to be realized, we 

will need town and community support. We hope to see 

the measure on the upcoming 2023 June ballot and for you 

to help support this exciting goal for our community. Stay 

tuned for more information. (STACIA CHAPMAN PHOTO) 

The Harpswell Neck Library committee is eager to hear your 

ideas for engaging programs to be held at our future 

library. Please visit our new website and Facebook page  

(Harpswell Neck Library Association) to share your ideas 

with us. 

 


